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Michael Stokes

From: mstokes michaelstokes.com <mstokes@michaelstokes.com>
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 3:14 PM
To: Michael Stokes
Subject: FW: Zoning Permit

 
 

From: Gillie, James <james.gillie@herndon-va.gov>  
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 3:07 PM 
To: mstokes michaelstokes.com <mstokes@michaelstokes.com> 
Subject: Zoning Permit 
 
Good Afternoon Mr. Stokes, 
 
I have reviewed the Zoning Inspection Permit application that you submitted to our office and there are a couple of 
things that need to be addressed and remedied. The business street address shows that it falls within the Commercial 
Services Zoning District which requires a Zoning Appropriateness permit. Also, with the new application it will be 
required that you provide permission from the property owner that you are allowed to operate a business at the 
business street address provided. In addition, could you please clarify the exact nature of the operations that will be 
taking place at the proposed location. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

James Gillie, CZA 

Community Inspector/Deputy Zoning Administrator 

Community Development 

703-435-6800 ext. 2030 

703-787-7380 

www.herndon-va.gov 
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended 
only for the person(s) or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential 
and/or privileged material. Any review, re-transmission, dissemination or other use of, 
or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other 

than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact 
the sender and destroy any copies of this information. 


